
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING AND  
REGULAR MEETING    

 

The Board of Library Trustees of the Barrington Public Library District will 

hold a Public Hearing and Regular Meeting on September 14, 2020 at 7:00 

p.m. in the Administration Board Room of the Barrington Area Library, 505 

North Northwest Highway, Barrington, Illinois.   Due to health and safety 

concerns related to the COVID-19 virus, this meeting will be held via  

videoconference/conference call  pursuant to 5 ILCS 120/7(e) in accordance 

with the July 24, 2020 Gubernatorial Disaster Proclamation for the State of 

Illinois. 

 

____________________________ 

Secretary 

  
Please use the link below to join the webinar: 
https://balibrary-org.zoom.us/j/99130606586?pwd=Zzk5Vi9SVzloQXlBb04yL1h0dTBaQT09 
Use Passcode 855893 
Or iPhone one-tap :  
    US: +13126266799,,99130606586#,,,,,,0#,,855893# 
Or Telephone: 
    Dial (for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location): 
        US: +1 312 626 6799  
Webinar ID: 991 3060 6586 
Passcode: 855893 
    International numbers available: https://balibrary-org.zoom.us/u/acwhJunLGY 
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